
Webmaster's report 2016
The branch website, as in recent years, has had articles on each of the practices we have had during 
the year and it is good to see it is read by some, and has helped us to attract a small number of new 
recruits over the last year. As ever, if you visit another tower whilst on holiday etc please do send 
me details as it adds life and interest to the website.

Whilst technically not website related, the web server is also now providing a means of sending 
emails from branch officers to all members for whom we have an email address. This is a relatively 
new feature which I've added, but does mean that messages can be sent out when Kathryn is not 
available (or her computer is being mended!). We have 32 members on the list at present, but if 
anyone is not receiving branch messages by email and would like to then please let me have your 
email address.


